Response from Wandsworth residents

Resident 1

| am concerned at the reported loss of the SNTs in the Clapham area and the proposed closure
of the local police station in Cavendish Road.

We value our SNT and the local station. | know | have called into the station on a number of
ocassions to report incidents, and recently | took an IPhone which | had found in Clapham Park
Road.

Having a local police station and seeing officers on the ground patrolling locally are both
reassuring to local residents like myself.

Resident 2

Suggestion: Ensure that police patrols are on duty on the Northcote Road on Thursday, Friday
and Saturday evenings between 8PM & TAM. The rise in anti-social behaviour has warranted
this extra patrols. | only ever seem to see the police patrolling on the Northcote Road when the
sun is out or they need something from one of the shops and not when anti-social behaviour
kicks-off.



